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Alexus Austin

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 9:24 AM
To: Adam Hill
Subject: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 36420)

Per our conversation, this is email 1 of 2 that we are rejecting because you’ve submitted Email ID 36425. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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